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Jon, 
  
Thank you and Kim for doing such a great job!  I wanted to provide something different for the 
holidays and you guys were great!  Not only were you great but you made me and Joey look 
fantastic!  My co-workers, friends and guests have had nothing but positive comments and are 
already talking about attending the party for next year!!! (Who told them I would be doing it 
again) 
  
I hope you both have Happy Holidays and once again, thank you and Kim! 
  
Cecelia 
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